April 19, 2016

Mr. Kurt Wilson City Manager City of Stockton 425 N El Dorado St. Stockton, CA 95205

Dear Mr. Wilson,

On October 6, 2014, I entered in to a lease with the City of Stockton for 67.12 acres to graze cattle. The lease is set to expire on August 31, 2016. Since there have been no incidents to date, I respectfully request the amendment to the contract for the additional five year period and the possibility of two five year extensions. I would like to request the extra time due to the drought and current lack of food for the animals. I would like to continue to make lease improvements to help supplement the cattle's nutrients. If you would like to discuss this further, please contact me at (209)993-0221.

Best Regards

Cattle Rancher